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Aurelia ​Contento provides fiesta flair at the recent Cinco de Mayo Bocce Bash 

 
Cinco de Mayo Bocce Bash ​Fiesta fun and excitement were in the air at our Cinco de Mayo 
Bash held on May 4th. We had a great turnout and everyone seemed to have a good time. 
Gracias a nuestra, ​thanks to our ​Bash Chair Gerri McCoid and her team of hard working 
volunteers for all their planning and making this ​un evento muy divertido​, a very fun event!  
 
Spring Mixer Update ​The Spring Round Robin is off and running with all teams completing 
their first week by May 10th.  We have a total of 27 teams this year, with 217 Villagers 
competing.  Spectators are always welcome down at your bocce courts.  
 
Guys and Gals Tournament  ​Sign ups start today, May 18th, for our ​Guys and Gals 
Tournament which runs from June 30th to July 26th.  ​Sign up early to choose your best 
times/dates​. ​We have a variety of playing times and days available: Saturday at 10:30 am, 
Monday 10:30 am or 1:30 pm, and 3:30 pm, Tuesday (New day!) 10:30 am or  
Thursday at 10:30 am or 1:30 pm.​ Teams must be all male or all female. If you don’t have a full 
team, please sign up anyway and you will be assigned to a team. ​To sign up, contact our Guys 
and Gals tournament coordinator, Tony Orlando at ​408-799-9668 or send him an email at: 
tonyorlando49@yahoo.​  For your convenience, you can also sign up at the bocce courts. 
Deadline to sign up is ​Monday, June 25th. 
 
Did You Know.​..Today, Friday May 18th, is “No Dirty Dishes Day.”  A lot of time and energy is 
spent every day on washing and drying dishes and then putting them away. This unofficial 
holiday encourages people to take a break from doing the dishes for the day and spend the 
time saved doing fun things, like playing bocce. 

Now On the Web: www.villagesbocceclub.com 
 


